Scottsbluff Schools Classified Association

August 27, 2025

Mr. Scott Reisig
Scottsbluff Public School
Board of Education

2617 College Park
Scottsbluff, NE 69361

Dear Mr. Reisig:

The Scottsbluff Schools Classified Association, also known as the SSCA, requests that the Board
of Education of the Scottsbluff Public Schools take action to recognize the SSCA as a collective
bargaining agent for the district’s classified staff for the 2026-2027 and 2027-2028 contracted
years.

Please direct your response to the undersigned.

Sincerely,

Maria Frueh
President
Scottsbluff Schools Classified Association (SSCA)



